## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

February 24, 1942

Doctor F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

My dear Doctor Allen:

At a recent meeting the Administrative Committee approved the revision you wish to make in your courses in physical activity.

Just as a matter of clearing up the records I should state here that at an earlier meeting, on October 16, 1941, various minor changes were allowed in a few courses as follows:

Changed the title of lla and llc (for women) and 19 (for men) to Softball.

Changed the title and description of 8a and 8b (for women) to Recreational Sports.

Changed the number for 2a, b, c, to 48a, b, and c, and allowed changes in the description.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean